
 
 

Years 5 & 6 Karate 
 

4th February 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer years 5 & 6 children a free after school karate club for 
five weeks starting on Monday 25th February and every Monday until the final session on 25th 
March. 
 
Children must have their PE kit in school to attend this club otherwise their place may be 
given to someone else. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for a place, please complete the form below and 
return it to school by Friday 8th February. Places are limited and we will inform you if your 
child has been successful. 
 
Please be prompt collecting your child and they will come out of the pupil entrance of school 
close to Park Road gate. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Renshaw 

Co-ordinator 
…………………………………………………………………………………………...................... 
 

Somerville Primary School  Years 5 & 6 Karate Club 
 

I authorise ……………………………………………………………………….…….. [child’s name] 
 
from class  …………………………………………………………………………………….………… 
 
to attend the above club  
  
 I agree to collect my child at 4.20 pm from the pupil entrance  
 
 my child is allowed to walk home alone at 4.20 pm  
 
 My child attends Oscars out of school club [please confirm this with Oscars] 
 
Parent/Guardian signature : ………………………………………...………………………………… 
 
Emergency phone number: …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………… 
 

Please return before Friday 8
th

 February 

 


